| know the comment period has ended but | wanted to pass along our thoughts. We think it
could help in certain situations if we had a trusted contact. Our only real concern is, if the hold is
only good for 15 days and then we have to release it, will it really do any good? It takes longer
than that for a court order or for APS to get involved.

Hope this is helpful.
Thanks,

Julie Ainsworth

VP Operations

First U.S. Community Credit Union
(916) 576-5676



